STATE OF CONNECTICUT

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL
Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051
Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950
E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov
www.ct.gov/csc

October 5, 2015

Kenneth C. Baldwin, Esq.
Robinson & Cole LLP
280 Trumbull Street
Hartford, CT 06103-3597

RE:  TS-VER-077-140911 — Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Witeless request for an order to
approve tower sharing at an existing telecommunications facility located at 239 Middle
Turnpike East, Manchester, Connecticut.

Dear Attorney Baldwin:

‘The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of the request for an extension of construction
time for this tower share request, dated October 5, 2015. Putsuant to the Council’s decision letter
dated October 3, 2014 T have considered your request for an extension of construction tie for this
tower share request and grant a one-year extension of time until October 3, 2016, to complete the
construction of this project.

This extension is granted with the understanding that the Council will be notified should Cellco
Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless decide not to proceed with construction.

Sincerely,

bkl

Melanie A. Bachman
Acting Executive Director
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